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       Meeting Summary 
Thursday, September 8, 2022 

 
The Trumbull County Wellness Committee met on Thursday, September 8, 2022, at the Commissioners’ 
Hearing Room at the Administration Building.  Those in attendance included:  
 
   Jenna Amerine, TCCHD, Chairperson  
   Mitzi Sabella, Planning Commission 
   Jessica Whitt, UHC – on phone 
   Angie Mackey, UHC  
   Dee Daniels, Water and Sewer 
    
Chairperson, Jenna Amerine, called the meeting to order at 3:04 p.m.  
 
I. New Business 

 
• Jenna reported that she will send out information regarding My UHC and promotion items for 

Real Appeal. 
• In October there will be booster and flu shots available.  No dates yet.  
• In November the Diabetes Screening Checklist will be sent out. 
• In December, the Rally Program and gym check in (which starts in January) will be 

promoted. 
• There will be no Wellness meeting in December 
• UHC will have Mike Merk come to the next Wellness meeting to help update calendar and to 

help develop a satisfaction survey for employees for the end of the year.  
 

III. Adjournment  
 

Next meeting will be on Thursday, October 13, 2022, at 3:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ Hearing 
 Room. 

 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:40 p.m.  
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